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The Fund Finance Association’s inaugural FFA University, scheduled for September 17-18 in
New York, is now sold out. To join the waitlist, email the FFA at
info@fundfinanceassociation.com. If you are registered but your plans change, please email
the FFA so they can let someone in from the waitlist. Registering for the waitlist is very helpful
for the FFA to size the space requirements for future events.
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